
HERKIMER-ONEIDA COUNTIES TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL (HOCTC)
NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD FOR THE
UNIFIED PLANNING WORK PROGRAM (UPWP) 2025-2026 AND MEETING ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 
TRANSPORTATION PLANNING COMMITTEE AND 

GOVERNMENTAL POLICY & LIAISON COMMITTEE
NOTICE is hereby given that HOCTC has developed the 2025-2026 UPWP. The UPWP has been developed in accordance with the IIJA/BIL and all appropriate US Department of Transportation– Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) legislation. The document will be available for review at the HOCTC Office, Boehlert Center at Union Station, 321 Main Street, Utica, NY 13501. The document is available via the HOCTC web site: www.hoctc.org
The 2025-2026 UPWP will be reviewed at the February 06, 2025, Transportation Planning Committee meeting to be held at 9:30 a.m. in the Department of Planning Conference Room, Union Station- 3rd Floor, 321 Main Street, Utica, NY. The document will be acted on at the February 20, 2025, Governmental Policy and Liaison Committee to be held in the Herkimer County Office Building, Room 242, Herkimer, NY. Meeting details and agendas are available at www.hoctc.org or by calling 315-798-5710.
Written comments on the 2025-2026 UPWP will be accepted from interested parties until 12:30 p.m. on February 14, 2025. Comments may be submitted by fax, hard-copy (mail or in-person delivery), or by e-mail, and must include the person’s name and location. All solicitation for public input is compliant with the HOCTC Public Participation Policy. Please submit comments to: 

Herkimer-Oneida Counties Transportation Council
Boehlert Center at Union Station

321 Main Street

Utica, New York 13501

transplan@oneidacountyny.gov
(315) 798-5710
###


